

"Advocates with Compassion during Tragedies"

October 19, 2018

Lori Doerfler Arizona Association of Realtors 255 East Osborn Road, Ste 200 Phoenix, AZ 85012

Dear Lori,

On behalf of Arizona Crisis Team, Inc. I would like to thank you for the generous donation of \$2,000.00 for the 2018 Community Outreach Award for Kristie Kay Cook. Your commitment to helping victims of crisis in our community is sincerely appreciated.

Arizona Crisis Team will continue to advance its mission of providing immediate emotional and practical support to individuals and families who are experiencing a crisis in their lives. We believe that everyone, during a crisis, deserves an advocate to assist them during their difficult time.

Our goal is to continue to make a difference with people who are experiencing one of the worst days of their life. With the help of grants and donations from supporters such as you we will continue to assist those in need. Your contribution will help train our volunteers so they may be well equipped to help those in need.

Thanks again for your generous support.

Best wishes,

Susan Rutherford
Executive Director